
Safe Routes to School 
Demonstration Project 

Coming Soon!

This project was funded by the Minnesota Department of 
Transportation and developed in partnership with the City 
of Minneapolis and Green Central Elementary School.

Contact: Hannah Pritchard, MnDOT 
Hannah.Pritchard@state.mn.us

Demonstration projects are temporary roadway projects that 
use low-cost materials to evaluate changes to the street before 
potentially investing in longer-term solutions. 

There will be a demonstration project installed here soon. 
The project’s goal is to test changes for the upcoming 2024 
Green Central Safe Routes to School Minneapolis Public Works 
project to make walking and bicycling to school easier, safer, 
and more enjoyable for students. 

This demonstration project features:

Learn more about this project!

minneapolismn.gov/government/projects/green-central

Crossing  
enhancements 
at Clinton Ave 

& E 34th St

Curb extensions
at Clinton Ave 

& E 34th St

In-street 
protected bikeway 
from Clinton Ave 

to Park Ave 
along E 34th St


